
 

 

 

 

 

20th July 2022 

Sunflower Competition Winners 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

The moment everyone has been waiting for, the announcement of the winners of the 10th annual sunflower 

competition is here.  

We had a huge number of entries sent in this year and after much checking and sorting the winners are: 

Reception – Caleb in RS 

Year 1 – Bobby in 1A 

Year 2 – Leon in 2B 

Year 3 – Vita in 3C 

Year 4 – Aiden in 4S 

Year 5 – Diana in 5L 

Year 6 – Hugo in 6S 

Staff – Mrs Carter 

 

The overall top three in the school are: 

1st – Leon in 2B 

2nd – Bobby in 1A 

3rd – Joshua in 2B 

Well done to all the children (and adults) for all the care and attention you gave your sunflowers. Especially well 

done to Leon, who’s name now joins the honours board in the entrance. 

 

Mr S Bowsher 
Headteacher             


